UBA INVESTMENTS LIMITED


UBA INVESTMENTS LIMITED

(incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)

ANNOUNCEMENT

The board of directors (the "Board") of UBA Investments Limited (the "Company") announces that Ms. Cheuk Siu Ying resigned as executive director of the Company on today. The Board hereby expresses thanks to her for her contribution.

By Order of the Board

LI Kwok Cheung, George

Director

Hong Kong, 17 January, 2001

Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the Hong Kong iMail.
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